
Two most recent fishery weekly
reports

August 9th 2017

This week

At Papermill this week, fishing has been up and down because of the mixed weather
conditions with some days blowing a gale with heavy rain and other days being warm and
muggy. Some anglers have bagged up catching their limit of 4 and 3 fish using natural fly's
such as black gnats, pheasant tail nymphs, grey dusters and march browns. Worm fishing
will start back next Tuesday the 15th of August for more information please call:
07814741252.

FLY:

Martin Simmons  3 fish   9lb 8oz    Caught on a great duster.

Mike Davies     fish   11lb    Caught on a hothead damsel.

Gary Edwards   3 fish   10lb 3oz   Caught on a march brown.

 Last week
This week at Papermill fishing has still been quite difficult at times some anglers are bagging
up and some are struggling, there are loads of fish in the lake so just keep targeting them and
in the end some will turn and take the fly. Water is cooling down nicely so fishing will get
better, some nice blues have been stocked 4lb plus in weight and they are great to target in
the lake. Richard Bowen caught a lovely 4lb 8oz blue on a grey duster, David caught a
cracking brown 7lb plus and Dougie Rees caught a beautiful looking brown weighing
approximately 4lb plus on a goldhead hates ear which was safely returned back in to the
lake, browns are moving a lot around the lake at the moment.

FLY:

Martin Simmons   3 fish   9lb 7oz   Caught on a grey duster.

Collin Morris    3 fish    8lb 11oz   Caught on a hares ear.

Mick Evans      fish    10lb 6oz   Caught on a black buzzer.


